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Thank you to everyone who's joined us in supporting God's Community Kitchen so far.  I know
they appreciate it.  Summer is a little slower for us Knights.  

But in August we will once again be running our aebleskiver booth at the Danish Festival.  The
festival is looking forward to having us there and the council is always moved by how many
people step up to help us host this main fundraiser of ours.  The money raised helps us do much
of the charitable work we do throughout the year.  To all those who’ve helped in years past we
hope to work alongside you again, and to anyone new, please consider helping at a shift.  It's a lot
of fun.  Stay tuned.
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